
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE




Submissions now open for
IL Film Festival

Italian London Short Film Festival
13/06/2022	-	We	are	pleased	to	announce	that	submissions	are	now	open	for	IL	Film	Festival.	The	
5th	edition	of	the	Italian	London	Short	Film	Festival	will	take	place	on	the	6th	November	2022	at	
6:00pm,	venue	TBD.


IL	Film	Festival	is	the	first	London-based	short	film	festival	dedicated	to	movies	with	an	Italian	flavour.	
Our	goal	is	to	give	new	talents	the	opportunity	to	showcase	their	films,	and	to	allow	people	from	
different	countries	and	cultures	to	connect	and	discover	how	much	they	have	in	common.


Submissions	are	now	open	for	directors,	producers,	distributors	who	wish	to	send	us	their	work.


We	only	accept	submissions	under	20	minutes.	To	submit	a	film,	it	must	comply	with	one	or	more	of	
the	following	rules:	 
•	The	Film	must	be	in	Italian	Language	 
•	The	Director	must	be	Italian	 
•	The	Scriptwriter	must	be	Italian	 
•	One	of	the	Actors	who	play	a	Lead	in	the	film	must	be	Italian	 
•	The	Production	house	must	be	Italian


We	would	also	like	to	announce	that	this	year	the	Winner	of	Best	Short	Film	will	also	be	projected	
at	The	Umbria	Film	Festival	in	the	Amarcorti	section.	


For	more	information	and	for	submissions,	please	visit	www.ilfilmfestival.com


Contacts:


Alessandro	Marchese,	Artistic	Director	and	Producer


07532189929


E:	info@ilfilmfestival.com

http://www.ilfilmfestival.com

